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Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Warren Legislative Body for the is/are considering
making application to the State of Vermont for a Community Development Block Grant-Disaster
Recovery _ VCDP Disaster Recovery Implementation Grant 2012 under the
Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing will be held at

07:30PM on 2/18/2014 at

42 Cemetery Road Warren, Vermont to obtain the views

of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the amount of funds available
and the range of community development activities that may be undertaken under this program, the
impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may be affected by the proposed project, and
to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine the proposed statement of projected use of these
funds. The proposalis to apply $206,369 in CDBG-DR Funds which will be used to
accomplish the following activities:

For a culvert replacement on Plunkton Road that was damaged during Tropical Storm Irene

Copies of the proposed application are available at Warren Municipal Building and

may be viewed during the hours of 9am-4pm

Should you require any special accommodations, please contact CindiJones at

802-496-2709 to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing

impaired please call (TTY) # 1-800-253-0191.
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